
REGISTRATION REQUIREMENTS
The online process will take approximately 20 
minutes to complete and requires a valid email 
address. Detailed information can be found at www.
lbusd.org/enrollment. Enroll by May 3, 2024.

FULL-DAY KINDERGARTEN
To enroll for the 2024-2025 school year, students 
must be 5 years old by September 1, 2024.

TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN
TK is intended for 4-year-olds turning 5 between 
September 2, 2024, and June 2, 2025, with options 
for early and late starts. Extended day programs are 
available. For more information, contact Director of 
Early Learning Kimberly Johnson at 
kjohnson@lbusd.org.

LAGUNA BEACH PRESCHOOL 
Opening in fall 2024, this is a full-day, tuition-based 
program for children aged 2.9 to 4 years old by 
August 15. For more information, contact Director 
of Early Learning Kimberly Johnson at 
kjohnson@lbusd.org.

To enroll, visit:
www.lbusd.org/enrollment

2024-2025 TK-Kindergarten
New Student Enrollment
Online registration opens March 1

Required Documents

2 Proofs of Residency
Current mortgage, lease, utility bill with name 
and address on it.

Proof of Student Age
Birth certificate, passport, alternate 
certificate.

Proof of Immunizations

Verification of Parent/Guardian Identity
Driver’s license, passport, government-issued 
photo ID.

Health Exam and Oral Health Assessment
Refer to our website for specific requirements.

Record of Prior Special Program (GATE, 
IEP, 504 Plan, etc.)

Online Enrollment Signature Form
After completing online enrollment, print,
sign, and email the signature form with any 
additional documents to the specified school
site.

ADD TO CALENDAR ORIENTATION DATES
Orientations will be conducted in person. A recording of the orientation presentation will be available online by March 20.

Top of the World Elementary
For questions, contact Suzy Capano at 
enrollTOW@lbusd.org or 949-497-7790.

	¤ March 20, 2024 --	 5 p.m.
	¤ April 24, 2024 ----	 3 p.m.
	¤ May 30, 2024 -----	 1 p.m.

El Morro Elementary
For questions, contact Mary Stinnett at
enrollEMS@lbusd.org or 949-497-7780 x 3101.

	¤ March 20, 2024 --	 5 p.m.
	¤ April 26, 2024 ----	 3 p.m.
	¤ May 29, 2024 -----	 1 p.m.

Residency Verification Affidavit
Available on the website or through online 
enrollment.


